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I am writing in support of all supportive housing project proposals
in the San Fernando Valley and specifically to support the housing
project in Chatsworth (CD12). As a Studio City resident and
volunteer advocate for unhoused people, I am aware of the urgent
need for more affordable housing options for our neighbors in
need. The research shows that the first solution to our homeless
crisis is housing. The projects built and in development in Los
Angeles have proven to be been safe and positive additions to
their neighborhoods and I am eager to have more built as soon as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention.
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Housing opportunities for the homeless in the San Fernando
Valley, and LA a large, are critical. Having worked with
organizations that support emergency services as well as housing
for those in need, [ have seen firsthand the great challenges and
hardships people face without the stability of housing and proper
resources to keep the off the streets. Organizations have the
capacity to help the homeless attain and stay in housing, but the
places for them to stay are at a minimum. I support housing
projects that give the homeless a chance for the dignity and safety
they deserve. I hope you all do to! Thank you.



